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To the attention of the TPC HVC LPS panel, 

In response to the Direction 13 for the HVC LPS I have included the recommended mapping for the Priority 
Vegetation Area overlay related to the our property at 149 Narrows Road, Strathblane. 

We have reviewed it and agree to this recommendation for our property. 

My apologies for not replying on Friday but I was unable to respond due to illness. 

Kindly 
Cheryl and Steve Townend 

Sent with Proton Mail secure email. 




